
     The 2025 International St. Louis conference has sold out for the academic sessions being held 

Thursday July 31 through Sunday August 3.  The locals there will have an opportunity to take 

part by attending day sessions held on Thursday, Friday, and Saturday.  Shroud.com will have a 

report of the event in its Summer 2025 update and possibly in the Fall update as well.  It 

promises to be an exciting conference. 

http://www.shroud2025conference.com/

